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● Registration for Next School Year
○ 620 students currently registered for the French Immersion program
○ 36 students registered for the REAL program
○ Early Education will have 2 sections (student enrollment count not determined at

this time)

● New Principal for Ecole Broxton Park School 2023-2024
○ Linnaea Anderson

● 2024 ÉBPS & ÉMHS Quebec Trip Planning has begun. We held a parent info session at
the beginning of the month to inform and entice families to sign up in the Fall. So far we
have 30 interested families from Broxton and 18 from Meridian. These numbers are not
considered confirmed until October where families will officially sign up with JumpStreet
Tours.

● DELF - 95% of our grade 8s successfully completed their exam and have received their
certificates. We are now in the process of arranging for next year’s examination to occur.

● Assessment and evaluation season: All students had a combination of literacy,
numeracy, PATS for grades 6 and 9, or final exams and projects to complete this month.
All this information gets gathered once collected and analyzed to inform our plans for the
new school year. Very important time of the year!

● Our teaching staff in grades K-6 have been involved in various divisional professional
development opportunities for new curriculum implementation. K-3 has been already
working with the new Math and English Languages Arts and Literature (only grade 3) this
year. Next year, K-3 will be adding French Language Arts and Literature and Science
while 4-6 will be beginning with ELAL and Math. Social studies has not been confirmed
about a start date however we presume September 2024.


